REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR LOCAL CONSULTANCY
EFFICIENCY STUDY OF THE BAHAMAS TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANY LIMITED (BTC)

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA), wishes to engage the services of a suitably
qualified local consultancy firm to undertake an efficiency study of The Bahamas Telecommunications
Company Limited (BTC).

The Request for Proposals which is available on URCA’s website (www.urcabahamas.bs) defines the
scope, objectives and deliverables of the Study along with the parameters within which the project
objectives are to be achieved. Proposals should be submitted to the address below by 5:00 p.m. on 15
April 2011.

Kathleen Smith
Director of Policy and Regulation
Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority
UBS Annex Building, East Bay Street
P.O. Box N-4860
Nassau, Bahamas
Email: info@urcabahamas.bs



